Facilities Meeting May 18, 2012

The meeting began at 10 AM with the following members present: Fred Fargo, Billy Potter, Don Jensen, Ron Lauve, Nancy Triggs, Benny Frank, Bob Paterno.

The facilities committee did not meet in April.

Fences:

Ron Lauve will make a presentation to the board on Monday May 21, 2012. Ron will present several scenarios to the board and let them make choices.

Doors:

Finished with April & May working on June.

Home Painting:

Over 50% complete. Will be !00% complete by July 31, 2012.

Topics for next meeting:

Were not putting a cover over pool equipment.

Fix streets and curbs

Fix problems with handicapped parking or remove handicapped parking signs in parking lot. The 4 spaces in front of the club house are OK.

Sheldon is aware of fixes (striping and sidewalk)

Meeting Schedule:

Second (2) Tuesday of every month at 5 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM